
 

June 

 10 Vacation Bible School 

 17 High School Impact Camp 

 24 Middle School Impact Camp 

 25 Children’s Ice Skating Party 

 

July  

 10 Mission Choir Tour 

 29 Children's Camp 

 

August 

12     Children’s Back-to-School  

          Party 

 15 Beach Reach  

 

THIS WEEK ... 

Monday, June 10 - Sunday, June 16 

 

6/10 9:30  AM  VBS 

 12:30  PM  Chapel Singers Lunch (Youth Lounge) 

    Mission Choir Tour Prep 

6/11 9:30  AM   VBS 

 12:30  PM  Chapel Singers Lunch (Youth Lounge) 

    Mission Choir Tour Prep 

6/12 9:00  AM  Ceramics (West Patio) 

 9:30  AM  VBS 

 12:30  PM  Chapel Singers Lunch (Youth Lounge) 

   Mission Choir Tour Prep 

 4:30  PM Library Opens (Kokernot) 

 6:00  PM Mid-Week Strength (Fellowship Hall) 

  Preschool Childcare (Preschool Area) 

  Spanish Bible Study/Prayer (West Hall) 

  Adult Handbell Practice (Choir Suite) 

 6:10 PM All-Church Prayer Meeting (Fellowship Hall) 

 6:30 PM Bible Study (Fellowship Hall) 

 7:00 PM Prayer Groups 

  Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal (Unity Hall)

  Midweek in the City (4th Street Café) 

 7:01 PM Refuge 

6/13 9:30 AM  VBS 

 11:00 AM Prayer Meeting (Parlor) 

 12:30 PM Chapel Singers Lunch (Youth Lounge) 

  Mission Choir Tour Prep 

 7:00  PM College LYFE (away)  

6/14  

6/15 

6/16 7:00 AM Pastor/Men’s Prayer Time (Conference Rm) 

 8:00 AM Pastor’s Class (Webb 212) 

 8:50 AM England Mission Prayer Time (Bowles Chapel) 

 9:00 AM  Dad’s Appreciation (Preschool Playground) 

 9:25AM Worship (Sanctuary) 

 9:30AM LOGOS Contemporary Worship (Chapel) 

  Bible Study (Core, Spanish, International, Deaf) 
 11:00 AM Worship (Sanctuary) 

  Bible Study (Venture) 

  Spanish Worship (Chapel) 

  No Evening Services 

  HAPPY FATHER’S DAY! 

TODAY AT FBC 

 

 7:00  AM Pastor/Men’s Prayer Time (Conference Rm) 

 8:00  AM Pastor’s Class (Webb 212) 

 8:50  AM England Mission Prayer Time (Bowles Chapel) 

 9:25  AM Worship (Sanctuary) 

 9:30  AM LOGOS Contemporary Worship (Chapel) 

   Bible Study (Core, Spanish, International, Deaf) 

   New Member Orientation (Conference Rm) 

 10:30  AM Baptism Orientation (Pastor’s Office) 
 11:00  AM Worship (Sanctuary) 

   Bible Study (Venture) 

   Spanish Worship (Chapel) 

 12:30 PM Sanctuary Choir Council Mtg (Conference Rm) 

 4:00 PM Committee on Committees (Conference Rm) 

 4:30 PM Personnel Committee (Kokernot 309) 

   Chapel Singers Rehearsal (Choir Suite) 

   Spanish CE (Webb 207) 

 6:00 PM   Lord’s Supper (Sanctuary) 

 

____________________ 

 

Bible Study 

Judges 16:4-30 

 

Morning Worship 

“Coming Home: The Story of Samson” 

T. Don Guthrie, Preaching  

 

  Evening Worship 

Lord’s Supper 

 

 

 

 

Golf Schedule for 2013 

   

June 22 Ft. Sam 12:00 shotgun start 

July 20 Riverside  8:00 start on 4 holes 

August 24 Willow Springs 8:00 start on 4 holes 

September 28 Olmos 8:00 start on 4 holes 

October 26 Ft. Sam 12:00 shotgun start 

November 23 Ft. Sam 12:00 shotgun start 

December (No Tournament) 

NOTE: Location change for July and August 

Mike Wilkins Hadley Wilkins Paige Wilkins 

Other Job Opportunities 
 

Single Adult Ministry Associate 

(Part Time) 

Applicants should submit a résumé to 

Dawn@fbcsa.org 

 

Childcare Worker 

(Sunday,  9:00 -12:30) 

Applicants should submit a cover letter and  

résumé to Jan@fbcsa.org. 

     Reagan Wilkins Hunter Wilkins 

Welcome to the First Family 
New Members:  June 2, 2013 

Spring and Summer Dates Facility Staff Opening 
 

First Baptist Church is accepting applications for a 

part-time (30 hrs/week) Facility Staff position. 

Responsibilities include program and event setups, 

and other custodial duties. Schedule includes 

Wednesday evenings and Sundays, plus availability 

for special events. Physical ability to move and set 

up furniture and equipment is required. Applicants 

are invited to send their information to: 

Dave Rohmfeld, Director of Facilities, FBCSA, 

515 McCullough Ave., San Antonio, TX 78215 or  

at dave@fbcsa.org. 

Children's Summer Series:  

Worship KidStyle 
 

Children will worship through music, Bible stories, 

key Bible verses, life application videos, arts and 

crafts, dramatic play, games, and exploration and 

discovery. Worship KidStyle brings Bible stories to 

life and speaks to them in their own language to 

show them how God's Word relates to their 

lives! Wednesdays 6:00-7:00PM in the Preschool.  

Email Jan at Jan@fbcsa.org. 

Breaking Free Ladies Bible Study  

 

Wednesday evenings this summer we will delve into 

Beth Moore's Bible study called "Breaking Free - 

Making Liberty in Christ a Reality in Life."  This study 

will guide us through the scriptures to discover the 

transforming power of Christian freedom.  Based on 

Isaiah 61:1-4, this in-depth study draws parallels 

between the captive Israelites and today's believers.  

Beth uses Scripture to point out the benefits of our 

relationship with God and shows you how to remove 

obstacles that hinder that relationship. 
 

Childcare is available. Pre-registration is required.  

Please email kappie@fbcsa.org and let her know if 

you are 1) planning to attend, and 2) if you will 

need childcare (include the ages of your children).  

We will be meeting June 19 - Aug 21 from 

6:30-8:30pm. Workbooks cost $15.  Room 

location TBA. 

mailto:dave@fbcsa.org
mailto:kappie@fbcsa.org


 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesdays, Evenings 

Fellowship Hall  

 

 

Prayer Time:  6:00 

Bible Study:  6:30 

 

 

“The Glory of God in the 

Church: Expository Studies in the 

Book of Ephesians” 

 

Iced Tea, Water, and Coffee will be available in the 

Fellowship Hall each Wednesday evening for 

“bring-in” dinners and fellowship. 

Family Dinner will resume in the fall. 

Youth Ministry 

 

Summer Refuge Schedule 

6:00 - 8:15 PM, Studio 3 

June 12, 19, 26 

July 10, 17, 24, 31 

August 7, 14, 21 

 

See The Challenge for more info. 

Chapel Singers 
 

Rehearsal today 

 at 4:30 PM 

In the Choir Suite 

Weekly Report 

As of Sunday, June 2, 2013  
 

      Attendance:          SS    1,174     Worship     1,540 

Tithes and Offerings        Year to Date Variance 

 Week  Year to Date Budget Prior Year 

Unrestricted $92,994 $1,659,406 $174,406 $154,739 

Television $28,552 $174,326 $64,326 $7,411 

Building Fund $101,197 $598,514   

Other restricted $2,065 $45,974 

Total $224,808 $2,478,220 $238,732 $162,150 

WMU/WOM 

Bring a Dish Lunch 

 

Tuesday, June 18 from 11:45 - 1:30 

in Blanchard Lounge 

 

Topic:  Praying for our Missionaries 

 Around the World 

 

Lunch:  Bring something to share. 

 

For reservations call 210.226.0363 or  

email Kappie@fbcsa.org 

 

Phyllis Merritt Meeting 10AM in Dining Room E 

Vacation Bible School 

June 10-13  |  9:30-Noon 

Starts Tomorrow! 
 

“Colossal Coaster World - Facing Fear, Trusting God” 

2 Timothy 1:7 
 

If you are not already registered, please join us 

on Monday! There will be open registration each day 

at 9:15AM.  
 

Upcoming events - Mark your calendars! 
 

 

Children’s Ice Skating Party (1-6 grades completed); 

June 25 

Children’s Camp at Highland Lakes (grades 3-6);  

July 29-Aug 1 
 

Call Jan in the church office at 210.226.0363  

    New Summer Sermon Series 
 

Our summer studies in the Old Testament look at the 

Lord’s work with people at every stage of life.  Young. 

Middle Age. Seniors. Married. Single.  “I have been 

young and now I am old, yet I have not seen the  

righteous forsaken or his descendants begging  

bread.” (Psalm 37:25) 

College Lyfe Moved to Thursdays 
 

A FREE evening meal, a gathering with friends, and a 

challenging time of seeking Jesus Christ together.  We 

will meet at the Naumann’s home on Thursdays 

through June 27, at 7:00 PM. 

Need Volunteers to Work 

 Registration Tables 

 

for Baptist General Convention of Texas  

Annual Meeting 

July 14, 15, 16 at Convention Center 

There are 5 shifts for Sunday, Monday & Tuesday 

Sign up online at signupgenius.com, “Find a Sign Up”, 

 type in this e-mail:  

bgct-registration-team@earthlink.net 

 or call Marte at 210.590.6060 

___________________________________ 

 

BGCT Messengers Needed From FBCSA 

If you are interested please call Jenica at 210.226.0363 

   Honoring Our Fathers 
 

Join us, June 16
th
 to celebrate the Dads in preschool, 

children and youth. There will be breakfast and  

activities available during the transition times. Please 

join us on the Preschool Playground so we can  

honor our Fathers. 

US Citizenship on the Horizon 

 

US citizenship eligibility is on the near horizon for some of our International 

refugees.  They must be in the US for five years to be able to apply for US 

citizenship and several families are at that threshold.  Some have already 

begun studying in preparation for making application and testing.  All of 

our Internationals seem eager to become citizens of their adopted 

country.  The United States will be richer for having these new intelligent 

and industrious citizens.  Be in prayer for them as they approach this 

exciting phase of their lives.  We will likely be needing additional teachers 

and mentors for US citizenship classes.  If you have an interest in mentoring 

or teaching, contact Wayne Williams at the church office 210. 226-0363. 

Come Join the Choir! 

But the hour is coming, and is now here, when the true 

worshipers will worship the Father in spirit and truth, for 

the Father is seeking such people to worship him. 

John 4:23 

 

If you have ever considered being a part of the  

Sanctuary Choir, the time is now. I hope you will 

prayerfully consider being a part of the incredible  

legacy of singing our faith that the Sanctuary Choir has 

blessed the church with for decades. There is a true joy 

in leading worship and you will be so blessed as you 

sing. As we begin a new chapter, I would like to 

personally invite you to add your voice to this great 

group of people. We rehearse from 7:00 to 8:30 each 

Wednesday evening and childcare is provided.  

Baptism Orientation Today! 
 

Pastor’s office; 10:30AM. In preparation for our next summer baptism on 

June 16, all those considering this important step of Christian discipleship 

are invited to meet with the pastor.  Informational meeting.  No obligation.  

You are invited to attend. VBS 31 Days of Prayer Guide 
 

Day 28 - June 5:  Ask God to bless the follow-up 

efforts to contact every prospect and invite them to 

join other church activities.  

Day 29 - June 6:  Pray for those making follow-up 

visits to clearly share the gospel.  

Day 30 - June 7:  Thank God in advance for the 

blessings and opportunities He will provide 

through VBS  

Day 31 - June 8:  Ask God to continue to develop 

the knowledge He has given us through His power.  

Thailand Mission Trip May 2013 

 

On April 30 Pastor Boun and Dave and Carrie Cole left San Antonio to 

travel half way around the world to witness in Thailand.  Our ultimate 

destination was a Bible school near the Burmese border.  Our goal was to 

teach the Bible, improve English skills, discuss geography, support and 

encourage, and expose the students to native English speakers.  We taught 

between 80-100 students each day.  Everyone at the school was gracious 

and welcoming.  Many of the students had native language Bibles and 

read them during worship.  We ask for prayer for the students’ safety, their 

salvation and their futures and for the administrator and the teachers as 

they strive to provide the basic needs of the students. Their enthusiasm and 

love was inspiring. We thank the church for supporting us on this mission. 

Summer Discipleship Series 

 

Beginning on Wednesday, June 19 at 6:15PM, the Ray Vander Laan series 

“That the World May Know” will begin.  Meeting in Webb 210 and  

facilitated by Dan Nystrand, this tenth volume of Faith lessons entitled, 

‘With All Your Heart’ will focus on the Israelites and how they forgot God 

and relied on themselves.  See the Bible come alive as Vander Laan walks 

us through the desert to the Promise land.  Sessions include video training 

and class discussion. 

Ring One, Ring All! 
 

If Handbell ringing is music to your ears, have we got 

new music and a glove for you!  Come join us on 

Wednesday evenings at 6:00 PM in the Choir Suite. 

Childcare is provided. 

Dear FBC Friends, 

 We just wanted to thank you for your treasured prayers, calls, 

notes, & visits to my Mom & Dad as Mom’s been in the hospital.  It was 

always an encouragement when they received a card or call, or someone 

stopped by to minister, encourage & pray with them.  I was blessed to meet 

so many of you that they speak so highly of.  What a treasure to truly 

witness the Body of Christ in action to our precious parents. 

   Thank you so much,  

   Love, Laura Mares 

   Tom & Pat Person’s daughter 

mailto:bgct-registration-team@earthlink.net

